
Shmidt, Yuliya 

1/19/2011 8:59:47 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Lukins, Chloe (chloe.lukins@cpuc.ca.gov); Burwen, Jason (Intern) 
(jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: DRA data request 001

Hi
Meredith,

I'm just checking in
regarding the data request I sent on December 31st. I got a call from Victoria 
about it last week and she indicated that I would get a partial response on the 
due date, January 14, with a complete response this week. Unless it ended up in 
my Spam folder, I'm afraid I haven't gotten anything yet.

Thanks,
Yuliya

Yuliya Shmidt

Regulatory Analyst

Division of Ratepayer 
Advocates

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 703-2719

yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0021760
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